
US CHINA RELATIONS TAIWAN

Unlike past downturns in U.S.-China relations, the current contention appears Under these circumstances, pressure on
Taiwan will only grow.

In what could complicate the scenario for the Trump administration, Turkey has also taken the delivery of the
same system from Russia. As a result of this process both Taiwanese and American policies toward
cross-Strait relations changed. The United States has warned its allies against allowing Huawei in its 5G
infrastructure rollout. Despite U. While the trade relations between the two countries have been getting all the
limelight, behind the scenes, there is much more happening when it comes to US-China relations. US-China
relations have taken a turn for the worse over the last year. Taiwanese President Tsai Ing-wen said the
commissioning of the Apaches was "an important milestone" in meeting the island's "multiple deterrence"
strategy to counter an invasion and to resist Beijing's pressure with support from Washington, which has been
concerned about Beijing's growing military expansion in the South China Sea and beyond. One China policy
has been the basis of Chinese diplomacy. Taiwan's next leader is key Taiwan is set to have its presidential
elections in January â€” and experts said the polls would likely determine the direction of cross-strait ties. The
United States would not exert pressure on Taiwan to enter into negotiations with the Chinese. Read Cold War
2. President Donald Trump came into power. Other notable units included the th Air Division. Despite
intermittent friction, the cross-strait economic relationship has blossomed. The PRC made many offers to
Taiwan to "reunify" with the mainland on the basis of "one country, two systems," a proposal that China
claimed would give Taiwan plenty of freedom to maintain its own political, social, and economic systems.
The deal would include the sale of two decommissioned U. President-Elect Donald Trump accepted a
congratulatory call from Taiwanese President Tsai Ing-Wen , which was the first time since that a
President-Elect has publicly spoken to a leader of Taiwan. China and Taiwan have also agreed to allow banks,
insurers, and other financial service providers to work in both markets. Derek Grossman senior defense analyst
at Rand Corporation That said, Grossman added, public opinion polling in Taiwan has shown that voters will
not likely support the opposition KMT in doing so. The United States has not agreed to hold prior
consultations with the Chinese on arms sales to Taiwan; 3. The U. Yet in recent years, security analysts have
cited concern over the emerging military imbalance between Beijing and Taipei. On April 10, , U. In keeping
with its China policy, the U. That may come in the form of Beijing poaching the island's allies to ramp up
pressure on Taiwan as cross-strait tensions escalate, he said. Trade totals include data from mainland China,
Hong Kong, and Macao. Between and , Taiwan ranked as the ninth largest recipient of arms globally. In late ,
Washington announced that it would break relations with the government in Taipei and formally recognize the
People's Republic of China PRC as the "sole legal government of China. Alphabet is up 


